Errick D. Simmons Mayor



Al Brock, Ward 1 Lois Hawkins, Ward 2 Carolyn Weathers, Ward 3 Betty J. Watkins, Ward 4 Ann Hollowell Ward 5 James Wilson, Ward 6

340 Main Street · P. O. Box 897 · Greenville, MS 38701 · Telephone: 662-378-1501 · Facsimile: 662-378-0276 · Email: edsimmons@greenvillems.org

August 22, 2016

First Name Last Name

Street Address

City, State Zip

Dear Corporate Citizen,

The City of Greenville Mayor's Youth Council is a group of young people working toward the common purpose of developing their individual leadership skills to strengthen their communities through volunteer service and increased communication with municipal leaders. They also provide valuable insight on issues affecting youth in the community and attend leadership conferences held across the state where they interact with other Mayor's Youth Council from other cities. The Mayor's Youth Council is made up of forty eight (48) students, which includes 8 students per high school with two (2) students from each grade level. (i.e. two 9th graders, two 10th graders, two 11th graders and two 12th graders).

We are only able to serve the children in our community through the generous support of local sponsors. These donations give our children the opportunity to thrive within a positive team environment. Since our organization relies heavily on the generosity of individuals and companies like you, we are writing to ask for your consideration in giving either a one-time monetary donation or a sponsorship.

Some of the ways we could benefit your (company/business) through a sponsorship are:

- MYC will host a thank you dinner for Gold & Silver Sponsorships
- MYC will host a volunteer day Gold Sponsorships (on this day MYC will volunteer for you 10a-2p);
- Business name on Sponsor board (we take sponsor boards to all conferences we attend);
- Business name listed on the back of t-shirts; and/ or
- Business name listed on MYC's Facebook page.

We are also open to any suggestions you may have in regards to making your corporate citizenship work for both of us. Thank you in advance for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Nikki Landrum, Program Coordinator